
     

 

 

 

 
Tuition Voucher 
 
Grace Valley Christian Academy encourages referrals of our school to your friends, neighbors and 
family.  To show appreciation for your efforts, GVCA will waive one month’s tuition for one student 
when the enrollment process for the new student(s) is completed and he or she (they) begin attending 
GVCA. 
 
To redeem this voucher: 

• Enter the name(s) of the new student(s) below 
• Enter the name of the individual who referred the new family to GVCA 
• Return this voucher to the GVCA office for approval 
• The approved voucher will be returned and may be redeemed for a future tuition payment 
• To use the voucher, sign below, indicate which month/year’s tuition to apply the voucher to 

and turn it into the office in lieu of a tuition payment 
 
There is no limit to the number of vouchers that can be submitted.  One approved voucher will be 
issued per new enrollment contract.   
 
   

Name of New Student(s)  Start Date 
   

Referred by (print name)  Date Submitted  
   

Referred by (signature)  Month/Year Waived  
   

Approved by (GVCA Office)  Date Approved  
 
 



Grace Valley Christian Academy Tuition Voucher Policy 
 
Completion of the voucher entitles the individual who referred the new family to GVCA a waiver of 
one month’s tuition for one child. 

• The waiver of tuition is not transferable to another family 
• One voucher can be applied per enrollment contact.  If multiple children enroll from a referral, 

a single contract is signed for the family, thus one voucher will be approved 
• Vouchers will be applied to future tuition payments.  There are no refunds of pre-paid tuition 

 
 
Questions: 

1. Who should submit the voucher? 
The individual who referred the new family to GVCA should submit the voucher.  Complete the voucher 
per the directions on the front. 
 

2. What if tuition is paid annually? 
Turn in the voucher at the start of the next school year and the additional discount will be applied. 
 

3. What if I refer more than one family to GVCA? 
There is no limit to the number of vouchers an individual can submit.  The more families you refer, the 
more free tuition you receive! 
 

4. More questions? 
Please call the school office at 530.758.6590. 
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